
 

Office of the Master, Vanier College 
would like to invite you to a  

 

 
Student Information Session 

 

Student concerns related to their studies in the 
context of the current labour disruption and 
back to school protocol will be addressed 
with ample opportunity for questions and 
answers.  
Representatives from the Registrar’s Office 
and the Office of the Vice-President 
Academic will be present. 

 
 

 

Wednesday January 14, 2009  
 

4:00 pm 
 

Vanier Lecture Hall, 135 VC 
 

 
 
Office of the Master, 

Vanier College 
254 Vanier College 

416-736-5192 
vanier@yorku.ca 

Everyone 
is welcome to attend!  

 

http://www.yorku.ca/�

